
THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA 
TUCSON, AR I Z ON A 85721 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Donald E. Crabtree 
Route #1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

August 2, 1973 

Congratulations 
Hohokam points. 
my bibliography. 
submitted to the 

on getting into print your paper on replicating 
I was delighted to use the precise reference in 
The Snaketown report, incidentally, has been 

Press and with luck, maybe it will be out in 
another year or two. 

Jane Rosenthal tells me that she had a most wonderful and profit­
able time with you this summer. 

My best regards to you both. 

Sincerely, 

~y 
Emil W. Haury 
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